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Dear Friends of Project Gaia, 
 
  
Continuing forward with the momentum we developed in 2012, we have had a year of 

many breakthroughs. Throughout Africa, but particularly in Mozambique and Nigeria, we 

have seen the CleanCook stove take off. 

  

We continued to serve households in need of clean energy through our partnership with 

the UNHCR in the Eastern Ethiopian refugee camps, a maternal health study, and several 

ongoing pilot projects across Africa and Latin America.  The nature and scope of some of 

our projects is unprecedented in the field of household energy, and we continue to be 

leaders in the push for modern stoves and liquid fuel solutions. 

 

As we embark on 2014, we ask for your continued support.  We are global citizens sharing 

the same environment. Soot from an African stove creates deposits in Antarctica and soot 

from a Chinese stove adds to the layer of smog in Los Angeles. We are all in this together. 

With your help, we will improve health, safety and quality of life for our beneficiaries, 

reduce deforestation, and slow climate change. All these can be accomplished with a 

mighty stove and your good will. 

 
 
Sincerely yours,  
  
 
 
 
 
Harry Stokes 
Executive Director 












